
Now What Do I Do?
The title of this blog post makes me think of the movie
Forrest Gump – remember the part where Forrest runs and runs;
pretty soon he has a pack of people following him, running
with him, and then suddenly he stops and says, “I think I’ll
go home now.”  The pack of followers is suddenly lost and
without purpose.  “NOW what do we do!”

That’s  kind  of  how  I  feel  now  that  I’ve  finished  the
masterpiece novel I was reading, Under the Dome by Stephen
King.  This book was a page-turner from start to finish, all
1000+ pages of it, and it’s one of those books that’s so good
it sends the reader into withdrawal once they’ve finished the
story.  Not helping is the fact that I’m sick, and the only
good part of being sick (if there is a good part of being
sick) is curling up with a good book.  But now I’ve finished
my good book.  I’m reading two others, but they’re not the
same type of book.

One additional note about Under the Dome:  I learned before I
had read too far into the novel that they were making it into
a  tv  mini-series,  and  as  the  novel  progressed,  I  kept
wondering how that would work given the book’s adult themes
and graphic violence.  Now that I’ve finished the book, I felt
comfortable doing a google search on it since I didn’t have to
worry about the ending being spoiled (don’t worry, I’m not
going to do that to you – not when I recommend it so highly
for you to read for yourself; it’s really very good!).  Here I
learned that it is indeed being turned into a tv mini-series –
for cable tv.  That makes more sense, and I will have to find
a way to get my hands on it when it comes out; maybe that will
help cure my withdrawal!
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